
WOULD YOU LIKE TO OWN 
YOUR OWN HOME? 

 

 

 

THE O’FALLON AREA HABITAT FOR 
HUMANITY IS TAKING APPLICATIONS NOW! 
 

The O’Fallon Area Habitat for Humanity is searching for 
a family that wants to turn the dream of home ownership 
into a reality. Family selection for the O’Fallon home will 
take place soon! Building begins Summer, 2024.   

Public information sessions for prospective applicants 
will be held in April. During the orientation, you will 
learn more about Habitat for Humanity, the homes we 
build, how to qualify, and the application process.   

The O’Fallon Area Lewis and Clark Habitat for Humanity 
is a non-profit organization that works with families to 
build affordable housing. Families are selected according 
to the following criteria: Need, ability to pay, & 
willingness to partner.   

 

To obtain an application, YOU MUST attend a one-hour orientation session.  

When: Thursday, April 18th, Wednesday April 24th  & Thursday April 25th  

Time: at 6:30 pm 

Where: St Clare Catholic Church 

1411 Cross St  
 

O’Fallon, IL 62269 
For additional information: Call Karen at 618-670-6632 or email kshees@aol.com 

Please RSVP to Karen to reserve your spot.  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   
 


